Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
December 21, 2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Steven DiVirgilio

The Board discussed ongoing siding replacement and construction problems. There have
been complaints of tires punctured by nails and construction debris.

An ongoing list of repair concerns will be compiled and addressed after construction of
buildings is complete. Clean up issues of the grounds will also be addressed.

The Board discussed snow plowing and complaints that the driveways were not cleared
in a timely manner.

The Board discussed regulations concerning commercial vehicles.
Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Tuesday Feb.2 6 pm 5 Lex.



